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June 06, 2020
[bookmark: _GoBack]
President and Members of Council
City Council

RE:  Professional Services Agreement - E. Holdings, Inc.

Dear President and Members of Council:

Attached is a proposed Resolution Authorizing the Mayor and the Director of the Department of City Planning, to enter into a Professional Services Agreement with E. Holdings, Inc. prepare a feasibility study for the reconceptualization and reinstallation of the Cantini mosaic, at a cost not to exceed Twenty-Five Thousand Dollars ($25,000.00). This amount is payable from fund 40119, JDE account 1174300019.50000.00.
On Feb 24, 2020, the Office of Management and Budget released a Request for Proposals to solicit qualified professionals with experience in art consulting and project management, to prepare a feasibility study for the reconceptualization and reinstallation of the Cantini mosaic. A selection committee chose the proposal by E. Holdings, Inc.
		
Your favorable consideration of this proposed Resolution is hereby requested.
	
	
							Sincerely,


Andrew Dash
Acting Director, Dept of City Planning 
200 ROSS STREET | CIVIC BUILDING, FOURTH FLOOR | 412-255-2219
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